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02 JULY 2020 

Notice of water supply interruption: Mogwase 

Moses Kotane   Local Municipality would like to inform Mogwase residents 

about water supply interruptions currently ongoing today. The reason for 

the today’s water interruption is because of an electrical problem. The 

technical team are already on site addressing the problem. 

 The affected area is Bodirelo, 

o Phelabontle,  

o Unit 4  

o Unit 5 

The Municipality would like to apologize for this inconvenience this is 

causing.  

Issued by Communications Unit of Moses Kotane Local Municipality 

  

 

 

COMMUNICATION UNIT  


